
                                          Roads Committee Meeting

                                         Boston Heights Town Hall

September 15, 2014   5:00PM

Attendees: Mayor Goncy, Road Superintendent Pickering, Engineer Grubaugh,

Councilmen  Bartko, Polyak  & Fenn

1. Road superintendent Report-

Equipment Garage roof has been repaired and new shingles installed

Cat backhoe needs repairs- boom & swing assemblies are the most urgent

Repairs on Ford F650 truck and snow plow blade continue

2. Engineer Report

Akron-Peninsula road sealing and graveling has been completed.

Streets are being marked for repairs

Akron-Cleveland tunnel is moving forward

Earth works should start soon at the Arhaus project and other properties on the golf course.

        3. Other Issues

 Village pool is being closed and Road crew will remove dead trees and start winterizing the park

Ronald Fenn, Chairman
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